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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President & 
CEO Steve Stivers following Gov. Mike DeWine’s signing of Senate Bill 33. 
  
“We thank Gov. DeWine for his swift signing of Senate Bill 33, a top-ten legislative priority 
for the Ohio Chamber. This legislation modernizes employment poster requirements by 
recognizing the reality that many Ohio business now operate on more flexible work 
arrangements, and it will allow hybrid or remote workers to have consistent access to 
crucial information on their rights in the workplace. Additionally, it eases burdens on 
employers and will encourage higher compliance rates across all sectors. We commend 
the Ohio General Assembly for creating and passing this common-sense, pro-business 
legislation.” 
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